
From: [e-mail redacted] 

On Behalf Of Dario Laverde 

Sent: Sunday, September 26, 2010 6:03 PM 

To: Bilski_Guidance 

Cc: [e-mail redacted] 

Subject: Please include a strong stand against software patents 


To whom it concerns at USPTO, 


Please issue the new guidance to include a strong stand against 

software patents. Software patents are detrimental to a competitive 

software marketplace. In my experience, specifically for small 

startups whom are vital to the US economy. 


sincerely, 

Dario Laverde 

US citizen, NYC software entrepreneur and community leader (~1500 

members) 



